Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds
Minutes of September 30, 2014 Meeting
The meeting came to order at 3:15 pm. Don Bormes, Gail Morrison and alternate member, Evelyn Auger were present. Evelyn served as a full board member during the meeting. Carmine Cioffi’s letter of resignation was discussed. The selectmen had accepted it at the Board’s previous meeting. Gail Morrison shall send a note of appreciation to Carmine Cioffi.
Minutes of the meeting of July 29, 2014 were discussed and approved unanimously. 
Membership on this Board was discussed. The selection of a new member will be on the agenda for the next meeting. If either or both alternates, Evelyn Auger or Lynn Chong wish to fill the vacancy, that shall be taken up at the next meeting. Gail was elected Chairman of the Board. 
Don Bormes will ask Carmine if he has keys to return. If new keys are needed, Gail will obtain them. 
Evelyn would like a list of the cemetery trusts with purposes. A discussion of the intent of the various CRFs ensued. There are various approaches to the project of discerning the purpose of each trust and Evelyn agreed to assist. In the meantime, the Selectmen shall be made aware that, which CRF is to be tapped for a certain purpose is dictated by the wording of the request. 
The MS9 and MS10 were signed and the hold harmless clause of the Vanguard documents was signed. Both are to be processed and submitted.
The state’s audit of the town offices is to take place October 20. Susan Shannon’s email that included the auditors’ requests of the Trustees was read over. Trustees will be given copies of the investment policy at the next meeting. 
There is a need for training of new Board members by NH Department of Justice personnel. Both Don Bormes and Evelyn Auger expressed an interest. Gail will pursue the question of a training session before the regularly scheduled April trainings.  
The next meeting is planned for 3:00 p.m. on November 13, 2014. The meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m.
Submitted by Gail Morrison
